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Winter is on its way  Autumn is a good time to check the function 
of smoke alarms and change the batteries. Do not ride through piles 
of leaves on the road, sometimes children think this is a good place 
to hide. Disconnect your garden hose from all exterior faucets.  
Make sure your tires have the proper amount of tread on them and 
check your air pressure so you will be safe in the snow.  Keep an 
emergency kit in your vehicle such as jumper cables, flashlight,   
batteries, blanket, small tool kit, tow strap, shovel, bottled water, and 
protein bars.  Utilize caution when driving in wintery conditions. 
Slow your speed, and increase your following distance.  Allow plow 
trucks to clear the roads and do not run errands during a storm.  Do 
not leave unattended vehicles running to warm up.   This increases 
the potential for car theft.  Keep your license and registration        
updated. 

Basketball hoops interfere with snow removal.  NO PART 
OF A PORTABLE BASKETBALL HOOP SHALL             
EXTEND ONTO OR OVER THE MACADAM OF ANY 
ROAD SURFACE. 
 

New Bulk Trash Area  The construction of the new bulk trash area 

has been completed.  The spring bulk trash days will be announced 

in the April 2025 Newsletter. 
 

Update on the Maintenance Building  STCC is happy to announce 

that our new maintenance building will be completed by the end of 

October. 

 

New Code Enforcement Officer Russell Davidson has been         

appointed as our new code enforcement officer, the phone number 

and email address will remain the same. 
 

The Township Office Closed on the following days 

Tuesday November 5, 2024, Presidential Election Day  

Monday November 11, 2024, Veterans Day 

Thursday November 28, 2024, Thanksgiving 

Wednesday December 25, 2024, Christmas 

Wednesday January 1, 2025, New Years 

 

Please remember to Vote on November 5, 2024 

 

Daylight Saving Time  Remember to turn                                    

your clocks back on November 3, 2024   


